
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 6 – Monday 3 June 2024 

Dear families,  

Welcome to Term 6, our final and busiest term of the year! This term will see 

many exciting events including sports days and transition days in school. For 

our Year 6 pupils we are supporting transition events to their new Secondary 

schools, staff will also be visiting to deliver group talks.  

Our Church school value of focus this term is ‘Integrity’. We are honest, ensuring 

that our actions are guided by strong moral principles that we refuse to change. ‘The 

integrity of the upright guides them’ Proverbs 11:3. Each week in our Shining Lights 

Assembly we will be celebrating a child from each class who has shown integrity 

in school throughout the week. We would also love to hear of times that your 

child has shown integrity at home or in the community.  

We are looking forward to welcoming our new Reception intake into our 

school family. If you have a child who is aged 3 we would welcome you into 

school to visit our EYFS setting, Mrs Thacker would be delighted to show you 

around and to answer any questions that you may have. 

Please do make note of the key dates listed to the side, we are looking forward 

to welcoming you all into school. 

The staff team are looking forward to the term ahead, and the wonderful 

memories that will be made!  

Mrs Smyth  

 

Key diary dates for Term 6: 

 

Monday 3rd June 

First day of Term 6 

 

Monday 3rd June 

Year 4S Trip to Belton House  

 

Thursday 6th June 

Year 4C Trip to Belton House  

 

Friday 7th June 

Year 3B Trip to Belton House  

 

Wednesday 12th June 

Mini Olympics  

 

Tuesday 25th June 

KS2 Sports Day-pm  

 

Thursday 27th June 

EYFS and KS1 Sports Day-pm 

 

Tuesday 2nd July and 

Wednesday 3rd July 

Whole School Transition  

 

Friday 12th July 

Year 5 and 6 Theatre Production 

 

Monday 15th July 

WGPA’s got Talent 

 

Tuesday 16th July 

Year 6 Award Ceremony 

 

Wednesday 17th July 

Year 6 Prom 

 

Thursday 18th July 

Year 5 trip to London 

 

Friday 19th July 

Last day of Term 6 

 

 
 

 

 

Year 6 were invited to submit a short 

story involving a crazy creature of 

their creation as part of a creative 

writing competition to be published 

in an anthology. 10 children jumped 

at this opportunity and flexed their 

creative muscles, producing their 

very own 100-word mini saga. ALL of 

these 10 children have been selected 

to have their tales be published in 

Crazy Creatures - Fabulous Friends. 

It is not often that all entries 

submitted by a school get chosen to 

be published, so we are all incredibly 

proud of their achievement and can't 

wait to see their names in print! 

Our school value of 

focus this term is 

integrity. We will be 

looking for children 

showing our values 

each and every day 

in and out of school. 

 


